
CWA, Inc 

1416 Whitehorn Street 

Ferndale,  WA  98248 

 

August 1, 2009 

 

     

Mr. David W. Danner      

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW 

PO Box 47259 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

RE: Removal of Fuel Surcharge number 62 for CWA, Inc. d/b/a Airporter 

Shuttle, Certificate Number C-1073 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

According to WAC 480-30-306  A company must provide at least one calendar day's 

notice to the commission for filings whose only purpose is to implement decreases in 

rates. 

We request that the Commission approve our request to remove our fuel surcharge of 

$1.25 per one-way passenger fare and $2.50 per round-trip passenger fare. 

If you have questions about this filing, please contact me at (360) 543-9369 or via email 

at Richard@airporter.com 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Richard Johnson 

President 


